From: Karen Baxter

To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: Jackson East area
Date: Monday, March 4, 2019 9:59:54 AM

Dear Legislators,

I am a resident of Meek Road in Hillsboro Oregon. We have lived here for 35 years and love
this quiet, peaceful area. We are distressed at the zoning changes which were legislated
without our input as to how they would drastically influence the environment and livability of
this area. Please consider the concerns of your constituents in this matter and change the
legislation to reflect our need to not be designated as an Industrial Area.

Karen Baxter
27700 N.W. Meek Road
Hillsboro, Or 97124
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